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our academic theme

birthday parties

newsletter

Special Activities! 

Party 11th November 

German Solana Duarte – 21st November 

Hoang Nguyen Phuc – 30th November 

Nguyen Thien Thanh – 8th November 

Alves Guedes Gabriel – 1st November 

 Celebrants’ info 

As always, we would like to invite the family of 
the November celebrants to join us as we 
celebrate this special occasion.  Please don’t 
forget to double check everything you need to 
prepare before the party!  

What to prepare:   

(1) Birthday cake for your child. 

(2) One (1) exchange gift for each of the other 
celebrants for the month!   

(3) Six (6) of your child’s photos on or before 6th 
of November. 

November is the month when we study 
seasons and times of day!  Some months are 
too hot, some months are too cold and some 
months are just right!  Our kids will focus on 
seasons and weather and identify the 
differences. They will also learn symbols 
associated with each season and the clothing 
that people wear during particular months.   

FANTASTIC DAY – THANKSGIVING! 

The concept behind Thanksgiving ceremony 
celebration, held with a massive zeal in every nook 
and corner of U.S. and Canada, is similar to the 
August Moon Festival in China, Tet Trung Thu in 
Vietnam, Succoth in Jew, Kwanzaa in Africa, Pongal in 
India and Chuseok in Korea. The list is endless. The 
only difference in the festivals is date, rituals and 
customs but the reason behind it remains the same, 
to thank God for a huge fruitful harvest. 

SHIK is going to celebrate Thanksgiving with the 
world through the appreciation of food and 
worldwide Thanksgiving activities designed not only 
for the children to learn from but enjoy as well!  Our 
Thanksgiving celebration will be on the 25th of 
November 2016. 

SHIK is going to have a Fire Drill! 

For our little ones, the Fire drills at school might seem 
to just be another fantastic day activity but they are 
extremely important. Students and teachers practice 
safe ways to exit the building over and over again. 
They practice leaving in single file and walking quietly 
so that safety instructions can be heard.  Knowing 
how to safely exit the building makes it become 
second nature to exit in an orderly fashion and will in 
the end save many lives if a real emergency arises. 

Our fire drill schedule is on 18th of November 2016. 

FIRE DRILL at Sunshine House  


